St. James-the-Less & St. Thomas More

Diocese of Salford - Bishop John Arnold 'Stay with us, Lord, on our Journey'



Parish Priest: Canon Anthony McBride Tel. 01706 215634

Web: www.stjamestheless.org.uk

E-mail: anthony.mcbride@dioceseofsalford.org.uk

Salford Roman Catholic Diocesan Trustees Registered Charity No. 250037

PENTECOST

SUNDAY

20th May 2018



Please pray for:

THE SICK: Michael Lupton, Ted Davies, Jean & Harry Sharkey.

LATELY DEAD: Michael Darcy, Adrian
Taylor, Georgie O'Callaghan, Elizabeth Hardman, Thomas
Bromley, Bernard Payton, Linda Joy Heath.

THIS WEEK IN THE CHURCH

Mon. Mass at 9.00 a.m.

Tues. Mass at 9.00 a.m. (In the School)

Wed. Mass at 9.00 a.m.

Thurs. Mass at 9.00 a.m.

Fri. Mass at 12 Noon

Sat. Mass at 11.00 a.m.



SUNDAY - THE MOST HOLY TRINITY



Vigil Mass at 6.30 p.m.

Mass at 8.30 a.m.

Mass at 10.30 a.m.

CONFESSIONS: Sat. 11.30 - Noon with Eucharistic Adoration. 5.45 - 6.15 p.m.

READERS:

Vigil - Bohdan Horbaczewsky

8.30 - Jim McCormack

10.30 - Elizabeth McCormick

New Readers' Lists available in the Sacristy if you haven't received one by e mail.

EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS:

Vigil - Gerard Cahill

8.30 - Colleen Willoughby

10.30 - Donna Williams



CORNERSTONES BOX AT BACK OF CHURCH

THIS WEEK IN THE CENTRE

Tues. Slimming Club Fri. Youth Centre



THIS WEEK IN THE OLD SCHOOL ROOM

Mon - Fri Pre-School Playgroup

Mon. Rainbows
Tues. Irish Dancing

Wed. Brownies/Line Dancing

OTHER NOTICES THIS WEEK

Congratulations to all our children who receive Holy Communion for the first time at the 10.30 a.m. Mass this Sunday.



WALK WITH POPE FRANCIS to show solidarity with refugees. On June 24th the Parish will be walking round Clowbridge Reservoir. The walk is suitable for all ages and full information will be given on a flyer outside church after all Masses next week. Be sure to collect one.

NEXT BAPTISMAL PREPARATION PROGRAMME will be on Sunday, 10th June at 5 p.m. in the Presbytery.

ST. JAMES THE LESS PRE-SCHOOL - There are a number of places still available for our pre-school for September 2018. Please visit our pre-school to enquire about a place.

CONGRATULATIONS to our new Rural Dean of our Deanery (in succession to Father Peter Hopkinson, VG), Father Simon Stamp of St. Anne's & St. Joseph's, Accrington.